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E-mail: LCHS@wolfcreek.ab.ca

September 6, 2019
Hello Math 10C Parents!

My name is Amy Tallas and if you’re receiving this email your child is in my Foundations class.  I’ve been teaching Math for the past seven years. I’m a graduate of The University of Lethbridge with two degrees; a Bachelor of Science majoring in Mathematics and a Bachelor of Education majoring in Mathematics Education.  I’m very excited to be teaching here in Lacombe with such wonderful people.

I look forward to working with your child in order to provide them with the assistance necessary to be successful in Math 10C, and to acquire the basic foundation in Math necessary for continued success in grades 11 and 12.  Your partnership in providing any support or assistance necessary is much appreciated and is key to their success.

Please take a few moments to look over the course outline (note the requirements for a graphing calculator).  

The Ram’s Advantage ensures that our grade ten students receive time to work on their homework and seek extra help in Foundations. It’s very important to complete all homework in a timely manner in any mathematics course in order to achieve success. Your assistance at home is greatly appreciated. When practicing math at home and trying to help your child, I recommend using IXL Math which can be accessed via the Lacombe Comp website or Khan Academy. These programs have questions, videos, and more.
You will be able to check marks on parent portal and will receive attendance phone calls from the school when an absence is reported. If you do not have your parent portal login information, please contact the office to receive it. I try to provide many avenues of communication (such as parent portal marks and email updates) with parents as I strongly believe positive parental support directly impacts student success. If you ever have concerns or need to contact me, I can be most easily reached by email: amy.tallas@wolfcreek.ab.ca.  
Attendance is a major component of success in school. Block 3 during Foundations is a good time to book appointments, if possible, as students will not be missing class content. I maintain a website where I post lesson notes and homework. Should your child be absent from school, they should go to the website, copy the notes they missed and attempt all practice questions before returning to class. I can then help them with any questions or concepts they do not understand when they return. An effort to get caught up before class should be made because, specifically in Math, each day requires the previous knowledge to be successful. My website is msaustinmath.weebly.com and is linked under my staff profile on the school website. 
I will periodically send emails with updates on our class and our Science 10 outline when we begin that course next semester. I’m looking forward to a very positive, exciting and productive year with your child!

Kind regards,

Amy Tallas
Lacombe Composite High School

403-782-6615

amy.tallas@wolfcreek.ab.ca
